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Honorable Senate Committee on Human Services, 

I really appreciate that in this time of turmoil, we have a committee  that supports 

human services.  As an Oregon resident, I feel that when one person struggles, we 

all struggle.  I am in favor of the bill Food for All.  We are welcoming and caring and 

we do this be making sure all people are fed. With immigrants and refugees excluded 

from Snap, it is good to know that this bill will help fill a gap and let those people 

know that as a state we care about all people. 


